
 

 

 

 
December 16, 2022 
 
Board Memo 038-2022: Responses to Your Travel Card Questions for EAS 
 
Executive Board, 
 
NAPS Headquarters recently received concerns from EAS that have been requested to apply for a 
government credit card that is to be utilized when making travel reservations. 
 
NAPS Headquarters received responses to the concerns from Postal Headquarters.   
 
Responses to the concerns are as follows: 
 
Does the travel card hurt your credit? The account will be reported to the three major credit bureaus 
after 121 days past due if the delinquent balance is not paid in full.  
  
I’m purchasing a home and I’m not supposed to open any new credit cards. How will this affect it? The 
Postal Service does not participate in credit worthiness, anyone that applies for a travel card will be 
approved. 
 
Please share this information with your membership.   
 
Thank you and be safe. 
 
NAPS Headquarters 
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